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Hi J-M


Could I ask you to post this email on our website please - see below.


Thank you


Andrew Woodhouse
President, Potts Point & Kings Cross Heritage & Residents' Society 
Saving our Past for our Future
Phone 0415 949 506
 
SAVE OPEN SPACES (SOS): RUSHCUTTERS BAY PARK 


Note Confidential. The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments are intended for the use of the


addressee/s only  and are  confidential and/or private nature and the subject of legal professional privilege. The


information is copyright. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail or its


attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-


mail and permanently erase all copies of this message, any email trail linked to it and any attachments and disregard its


contents.  IMPORTANT DISCLAIMER: No liability is assumed by the sender for expressions of opinion in this


communication. 


From: Heritage NSW Ministerial Correspondence Mailbox
<HeritageNSW.MinisterialCorrespondence@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: 17 February 2020 11:05
Subject: A reply to your correspondence to the Special Minister of State, Minister for the
Public Service and Employee Relations, Aboriginal Affairs, and the Arts – HMD20/7
 
Dear Mr Woodhouse,
 
I refer to your emails dated 15 and 31 January 2020 to the Hon. Don Harwin MLC
regarding your request for Rushcutters Bay Park and Yarranabbe Park to be listed on
the State Heritage Register. Your emails were referred to Heritage NSW within the
Department of Premier and Cabinet (DPC) and I have been asked to reply.
 
The State Heritage Register Committee (SHRC) resolved to recommend to the
Minister that Rushcutters Bay Park and Yarranabbe Park be listed on the State
Heritage Register at its meeting on 4 December 2019. Their recommendation will be
made to Minister Harwin once Site Specific Exemptions for the place have been
finalised in collaboration with land owners and managers. Site specific exemptions
will enable land managers to continue day-to-day maintenance and minor works
without facing any undue administrative burden.
 
Once the site specific exemptions are finalised, they and the Heritage Council’s
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recommendation to list the Parks including all submissions will be referred to
Minister Harwin for consideration and decision.
 
Potential future works to the Parks have not been considered during the
process for listing on the State Heritage Register. If the Parks are listed on the
State Heritage Register, any future changes will require approval by the Heritage
Council. The Heritage Council will consider the impact of any proposal on the values
for which the Parks have been listed.  
 
Thank you for your concern for the conservation of these parks. If you have any
further questions about this issue, please contact Emma Dortins, Senior Team
Leader, South Metro Team, Southern Region, Heritage NSW on telephone 9585 6465
or via e-mail emma.dortins@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Pauline McKenzie
Executive Director
Heritage NSW


 I acknowledge and respect the traditional custodians and ancestors of the lands I work across
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